
 

 

Alabama Rural Health Association – Annual Conference 

Call for Posters, 2024 
The Alabama Rural Health Association would like to invite Alabama’s college 
students to submit poster presentations for the 2024 annual conference to be held 
March 7-8, 2024 in Montgomery, AL (with virtual options). This opportunity is 
open to all currently enrolled Bachelor, Masters, and Doctorate-level students.  

All submissions should include the name, title, and email address of the proposed 
presenter(s), and a 250-word abstract. If multiple presenters are listed, the first 
person should represent the lead contact. The lead contact will be responsible for 
disseminating all correspondence from ARHA to co-presenters.  

Presenters who are current student members ($15 student membership fee) of 
ARHA will have their registration fee waived and will receive an additional year of 
ARHA membership.  

Suggested topics include:  

• Maternal health  
• Cancer prevention  
• Hospice and Palliative care 
• Mental health  
• Health Information Technology/Telehealth  
• Oral Health  
• Sexual health/STI prevention  
• Opioid Crisis 
• COVID-19 and other communicable diseases 
• Pharmacy and prescription drug access 
• Emergency Medical Services  
• Agricultural Health  
• Tribal Health  
• Rural Schools  
• Transportation  
• Emergency Preparedness  

Deadline for submission is March 1st, submit HERE 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/M7FTLD6

